ECE PTO PRESENTS THE
SCHOOLECARNINAE

Elm Creek Elementary PTO is proud to announce
the date for the 2024 school carnival will be
May 10th at 6-8pm! -

To kick off the Carnival,
we would like to introduce
a fun classroom contest!

Each classroom will be collecting smaller individual 200z pop
bottles during the week of April 22nd to use for our ever
popular ring toss game!

The 2 classrooms that bring in the most
bottles will win a popcorn party!

To participate, please send 200z pop bottles with your child

to school during the week of April 22nd.
Please note: we are looking for 200z bottles this year instead
of the 2L we have collected in the past.



